
From: Geoff Marcoux   
Sent: April 7, 2021 11:42 AM 
 
Subject: Extending the Trail 
 
Hello, 
 
I wanted to reach out to council to identify the support of my household towards the ganatchio 
trail extension. We just purchased a house in Tecumseh and one of the reasons we were hesitant 
to move here was lack of active transport.  
 
Seeing this opportunity really excites us and in conversations with friends, family and 
neighbours we have not heard any negative feedback regarding the extension. Please consider 
how the town as a whole could benefit from this trail enhancement!  
 
Our household greatly supports this endeavor and will be monitoring closely on how the council 
comes to a decision. 
 
Thank you! 
Geoff 
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